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Dear Cursillistas, 

Thank you for your continued support, and the responses so far to the letter requesting 

financial help, on the previous newsletter. Your responses have been encouraging, and all 

monies are gratefully received. Please keep responding as it would be wonderful to have 

LAC#52 sooner rather than later – the postponement has been due to a drop in giving and 

Launde prices. 

Leicester Anglican Cursillo’s new Treasurer is Richard Tabberer, who can be contacted at 

23, Oxford Street, Shepshed, Loughborough, LE12 9HU richtabberer@gmail.com 

 

Both Palanca Gophers are happy to receive your palanca by post for LAC#51     

Gillian Smith, 37 Craneley Road, Groby, Leicestershire LE6 0FD 

Matilde De Sousa, 121 Tudor Road, Hinckey, Leicestershire LE10 0EG  

The staff list is now available and I have added it below, but please limit your palanca for 

staff to one piece each, maximum.  

However please supply palanca X 3 for each participant (if you can) one for each day of the 

week-end and (one for their Fourth Day – to be given by their Sponsor.)  

Participants names 

Leigh, Simon, Barbara, David J, Trish, Melanie, David W, Christine, Bob, Penny, Helen, Lesley, 

Peter, Mark, Ewan, and Aoife 

STAFF 

Jay Jones Lay Rector 

GOPHERS 

Collette Webster-Jones Lay Rector’s Gopher 

Kathryn Devonport Rollo Room 

Marjorie Race Music 
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David Spencer Sacristan 

Gillian Smith Palanca 

Matilde De Sousa Palanca 

Joanna Fyson Housekeeper 

TABLE LEADERS 

Joy Allman , Janet Harding, Katheryn Lewis, Sheila Langley, Kathie Lazell, Matthew Smith, 

Pam Knowles, Gaynor Smith 

Observing Lay Director Dawn Daly 

SPIRITUAL ADVISORS 

Rev Clive Watts & Rev Biddy Saunders  

LAC#51 will be at Launde Abbey from Thursday November 23rd to Sunday November 26th 

and I am sure that Participants, Staff and the Launde Team will be surrounded by all the 

prayers from all the cursillistas, whether direct to God, or via pieces of Palanca. 

Ultreya! 

 

Carole Lay director LAC 

1.Coleman Road Fleckney Leicestershire LE8 8BH 

laydirector@leicestercursillo.org mobile 07752632225  
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